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SUBJECT: Clarifications and Responses to NRC Letter Dated
May 3, 1996

Mr. Dominick A. Orlando
Project Manager
Division of Low Level Waste Management and Decommissioning
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Mr. Orlando:

Attached for your review are the responses to your
Letter of May 3, 1996.

Should you have any questions please feel free to
contact me on (703) 767-6522.

Sincerely, -,
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F. KEVIN EIL Y
Ertvironmen al Protec ion

Specialist
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